
Lung Cancer Screening & Awareness Event
Lung cancer is the second most common cancer and the leading cause of death from cancer.
If lung cancer is found early, it is more likely to be treated successfully.

Sewell’s Point Medical Clinic
Norfolk, VA

July 17 from 8 a.m. – 1 p.m.
All beneficiaries 50 years old 
or older with current or prior 
tobacco use are encouraged 

to attend. 

Healthcare professionals 
will discuss if screening is 

recommended. 

Eligible beneficiaries will 
have screenings ordered the 

same day.

Tobacco Cessation Resources Will Be Available!


